
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Community Appreciation Event 

You are all invited to join us for an end of year breakfast “snack” to celebrate our amazing school 

community on Thursday, June 27th from 8:30 am to 9:00 am.  This event will be held outside at the front 

of the school during morning drop-off. We will have coffee, muffins, and fruit available for students, 

parents/guardians, and staff.  

Looking Ahead 
 

• June 16 
o PAC Bottle Drive 

• June 20  
o Grades 2/3, 3/4 and 4/5 Spring Concert – 1:30pm 

• June 21 

o Div. 19, 21 and 23 to Beaver Lake 

• June 24 

o French Immersion classes to Bamberton Park 

o English Divisions Fun Day 

• June 26 

o Grade 5 Leaving Ceremony – 1:30pm 

• June 27 

o Last day of classes for students 

 

 

Message From Our PAC 
 

BOTTLE DRIVE 

Mark your calendars: The last bottle drive for the 2023/2024 school year is coming up 
Sunday June 16th from 10-2:30.  

As PAC has designated funds towards a variety of exciting initiatives this year including 
the upcoming grade 5 celebration/camping trip, we are hoping to make this the biggest 
bottle drive yet to offset these costs and begin fundraising for our next big goal of new 
playground equipment! 

 

Quadra's Got Talent will officially be shared on a private link this coming Thursday June 

20 from 6pm-8pm.  PAC will provide the viewing link next week. Stay tuned! 

 



Message From Our Community 

 

 


